
 

 

DATES 

February 
5th Admissions meeting 
11th Y4 trip to Truro 
Cathedral 
Valentine’s Disco 
15th – 19th half term 
22nd School closed Inset 
day. 
29th Premises committee 
8.30am 
Finance committee 
9.30am 
Personnel committee 
10.30am 
 
March 
4th Admissions meeting 
16th Full governing board 
meeting 5pm 
22nd & 23rd Parent 
consultation evenings 
24th Last day of term 
 
April 
11th Back to school 
21st Parents Forum 
meetings 
27th Full Governing Board 
meeting 5pm 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                    5th February 2016 
STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Jay, Keira, Taylor, Alex, Piran, Kaitlyn, 
Charlie, Isla and Nadine. Congratulations to you all. 
 

        FOPS VALENTINE’S DISCO 
This popular event will be taking place next Thursday 11th February. If your child 
is in Nursery or Reception you will have received a slip for paying in advance. 
This means that the children can go straight from school to the disco and not 
have to worry about purses etc. Staff will help the children change for the disco 
if they have their clothes with them. The Nursery and Reception disco finishes 
at 4pm. Children in Years1 and 2 have their disco from 4.15 – 5.15pm. The cost 
is £1.50 and this will include a drink and sweets. The junior disco for children in 
Years 3 – 6 takes place from 5.30 – 6.45pm. Entry will cost £1 and there will be 
sweets and drinks on sale as usual.  
 

2015 CHESS TOURNAMENT RESULTS 
The 2015 chess tournament has been one of the most closely contested 
for several years. Congratulations to the winner Alfie who was presented 
with his trophy in assembly. The runner up on this occasion was George. 
Both boys played extremely well. Thank you to Mr Dawes for organising 
this event.  
 

FOPS 100 CLUB  
The January winners are 1st: A Lapham, 2nd: K Leaity and 3rd: A Dingle. 
Thank you to everyone who takes part for their support.  
 

SPECIAL LUNCH MENU – TUESDAY 9th FEBRUARY 
There will be a special lunch menu on Tuesday next week to mark 
Chinese New Year. Please see attached menu. 
 

HALF TERM  
School will finish next Friday for the half term break. School 
starts again on Tuesday 23rd February.   
 

ATTENDANCE 
Well done to Year 4, River 
Cober, who achieved the 
highest attendance for the 
second week in a row. Last 
week they achieved 99.1% 
attendance. 
Our school attendance 
target is 96% for all classes.  
                                                                                                                         
                                      Mrs D Tregellas                                        

MAKATON FRIENDLY SCHOOL 

Our new sign this week 
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